
 

 

 

28 March 2024 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  

We write to you with some exciting news. 
  
After a robust and extensive process, we are pleased to announce that we have appointed Mrs Whiley to 

the role of Principal of The Brittons Academy with effect from September 2024. 
  

Mrs Whiley has been at the Academy for 4 years and has held the position of Vice Principal. During her 

time at Brittons, she has demonstrated her strengths and ability as a skilled leader.  Mrs Whiley attended 

school in Romford and has a good understanding of Havering and our local community. 

 
Mrs Whiley’s passion for education and her dedication to the students and staff of The Brittons Academy 

was very evident in the interview process and we are confident that she will work tirelessly to provide the 
best opportunities for the current and future students of the Academy.   

  
We hope you will work alongside the staff and the Trust to support Mrs Whiley as she moves the Academy 
forward within the new leadership structure and join me in congratulating her on her promotion. 

 

We would also like to add how extremely grateful we are for the incredible work Mr Thompson has 

undertaken in preparing the Academy so well for the next stage of its development. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

         

Elizabeth Dixon       Simon London 

Chair of Governors      CEO 

 


